
WEBSITE LAUNCH
TO ENHANCE THE CUSTOMER EXPERINCE WE  
INTRODUCED ANOTHER POINT OF CONTACT

With constant research and development, we are excited to announce

our website launch which will provide more forms of customer inquiry

fulfillment. Zoom has been a crucial part of 2020 carrying forward this

newfound method of convenient interaction you can now book a zoom

meeting with us through our website.

Our website will focus on displaying our products with the necessary

information to ensure the end-user taps the utmost potential of our

products. With the introduction of our chat service, we ensure no

question goes unanswered. Further new product launches would be

announced under this quarterly newsletter.
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